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INSO Circular 8 
03 July 2024 

 

Greetings from the Philippine Nuclear Research Institute (PNRI) and Steering Committee of 

the First International Nuclear Science Olympiad (1st INSO). 

The 1st INSO will be held on July 31 – August 7, 2024, in Clark, Pampanga and Capas, Tarlac. 

As we finalize the last remaining details of the 1st INSO, may we appeal to all participants to 

arrive in the Philippines by 31 July 2024 (Wednesday) at the latest, preferably via the Clark 

International Airport.  

A copy of the program of activities is also made available at the website for your reference. 

Should you have other queries, your office may coordinate with the 1st INSO Local Organizing 

Committee, through 

Ms. Corine Roque 

1st INSO Project Assistant 

Email: cproque@pnri.dost.gov.ph 

Mobile Phone: +63 922 2961348 (WhatsApp, Viber) 

Office Phone: +632 89296011-15 local 255 

This circular is also posted on our website, https://insofirst.ph, as well as future circulars and 
other information as we move forward to the start of the Olympiad. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the First International Nuclear Science Olympiad. 

1st INSO Organizing Committee 

https://insofirst.ph/storage/circular/01J1V18FJB2G1N1FN7VGT7FTST.pdf
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